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For your consideration, please.

MEMO NO. 2024 - ?25

As discussed during the 35th ASOEN Meeting, the ASEAN Member States 
(AMS) require more time to consult with relevant agencies and provide their 
respective inputs on the draft declaration.

The Executive Director
National Water Resources Board

REQUEST FOR INPUTS/COMMENTS ON THE SECOND 
DRAFT ASEAN DECLARATION ON PLASTIC CIRCULATION 
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The Director
Biodiversity Management Bureau 
Environmental Management Bureau 
Climate Change Service

The OIC Director
Policy and Planning Service

euz/
CHERYIt LOISE T. LEAL

Department of environment and natural resources
KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS NA YAMAN

In this regard, may we respectfully request for inputs/comments on the draft 
declaration on or before 15 August 2024. For ease of facilitation, you may submit 
your inputs to psddivision@qmail.com, and copy furnish to ouppia@denr.qov.ph. 
Should there be no substantive inputs/comments received by the deadline, please 
allow us to conclude that you concur with the substance of said document.

This refers to the e-mail from the ASEAN Secretariat dated 07 August 2024, 
circulating the 2nd draft of the ASEAN Declaration on Plastic Circularity as supported, 
in principle, during the 35th ASEAN Senior Officials on Environment (ASOEN) 
Meeting held last 30 July 2024 in Lao, PDR.
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